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From: Jody Wise <jody.wise@alacourt.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 11:44 AM
To: Wayne Dyess
Cc: Anu Gary
Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF THE RUNOFF ELECTION UNTIL JULY 14, 2020 & ABSENTEE PAY
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In light of the Governor’s postponement of the Primary Runoff Election until July 14th and the revised 
election calendar extending absentee voting in accordance therewith, I respectfully request that 
Evelina Hernandez and I receive our normal daily rate of pay for performing our absentee voting 
duties for as many days as we perform them extending beyond the original Primary Runoff Election 
day plus the 7 days after the original election  date which would have been April 7, 2020.  If the new 
date of July 14, 2020, is not shortened or absentee voting is not shortened, then I respectfully request 
that we be paid for actual days worked on absentee duties through 7 days after the new primary 
runoff election date which is July 21, 2020. 
 
We both really enjoy working with the absentee voters and want to help them out as much as 
possible, but it is a lot of extra work and must be compensated as such.  At this point, I do not know 
what the State is going to do, and I want to be a team player and fulfill my duties as Absentee 
Election Manager, however, this extra four months is going to be a burden.  Thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation through all of this.  
 
JODY L. WISE  
BALDWIN COUNTY CIRCUIT CLERK & 
ABSENTEE ELECTION MANAGER 
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 10 
Bay Minette, AL  36507 
251-937-0379 
 


